
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF B.A. PROGRAMME 

INTERNAL AUDIT REPORT 

2020-21 

Observations and Suggestions: 

• Despite the Pandemic, the department has followed the academic calendar in a 

dedicated manner. 

• It is suggested that a UGC/ ICSSR sponsored International/National Seminar should be 

planned by the department to enrich the teaching learning process. 

• The department can plan to bring a Newsletter or Bi-Annual Magazine. 

• The department can mobilise their association with the alumni. 
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